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To All Faculty and Staff:

I am writing to inform the campus community that Denise Johnson will
assume the position of Director of Finance and Management for the
College of Engineering and Applied Sciences and the Office of the V.P
for. Economic Development,  effective April 15th. Denise brings
terrific skills and tremendous experience to this position, which is
critically important to the university, and we will be fortunate to
have someone with her capabilities in the job. She will be deeply
missed in the Provost's Office, and I am grateful for her years of
dedicated service. Mary Remmler will be the principal point of
contact for budgetary matters in the Provost's Office after April 15,
2010, and I appreciate her willingness to take on these new
responsibilities.  

Please join me in congratulating Denise on her new position!

Best,
Eric

Eric W. Kaler
Provost and Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs
Vice President for Brookhaven Affairs
Stony Brook University
407 Administration Building
Stony Brook, NY  11794
Phone:  631-632-4360
Fax: 631-632-7112
Email: eric.kaler@stonybrook.edu


